
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov

Cogdill, Lilylcogdill@aging.sc.gov
Date: 10/17/2017 9:52:32 AM

Subject: Fwd: LSCOG 50th Anniversary Invite
Attachments: Lt. Governor Bryant Letter.pdf

Please advise.

Lily

Get Outlook for iOS

---------- Forwarded message ----------
 
From: "William Molnar " <wmolnar@lscog.org>
Date: Tue, Oct 17, 2017 at 8:51 AM -0400
 
Subject: LSCOG 50th Anniversary Invite
 
To: "Lily Cogdill" <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>

Dear Ms. Cogdill:
Thank you for your time yesterday.
As mentioned, the Lower Savannah Council of Governments is celebrating its 50th Anniversary this December 
and would be honored to have Lt. Governor Bryant as our featured speaker. The LSCOG is comprised of 6 
counties – Aiken, Allendale, Bamberg, Barnwell, Calhoun and Orangeburg. We are a quasi - governmental 
entity and provide a number of services to our members and their municipalities – workforce development, 
aging and disability assistance, housing, community and economic development, etc. Please visit our website 
to learn more – www.lscog.org
The event will be held on Monday, December 11, 2017; heavy hors d’oeuvres and music begin at 6pm and the 
program begins at 7 pm. We are inviting some of our federal, state and local partners to the event, along with 
the legislative delegations and regional business partners.
The event will be held at the Aiken Electric Coop building on Wagener Street in Aiken.
We expect 200 people to attend.
Please let me know if you need any additional information at this time.
Sincerely,
William Molnar, Ph.D.
Executive Director
Lower Savannah Council of Governments
P.O. Box 850
Aiken, South Carolina 29802
803-649-7981
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